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Mr. Thomson, Chair of the Standing Committee on Crown Corporations, presents the 
Committee’s First Report of the Twenty-fourth Legislature, which is as follows: 
 
Your Committee, in reviewing its business for the current Legislature, has concluded that 
the ability to hold hearings away from the city of Regina is needed in order to fully carry 
out its terms of reference. 
 
Your Committee recommends, therefore that the Assembly do authorize the Standing 
Committee on Crown Corporations to hold meetings away from the seat of government. 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
Andrew Thomson, 
Chair 
 
  
 
 
 
 


